Address of your local MP/MLA

Dear (name of your MP/MLA)

I am writing this letter in support of the Gitxsan Nation's efforts to reach an agreement outside the current treaty model process with the Government of Canada and the Province of British Columbia.

I believe in the need for the federal and provincial governments of Canada to sign treaties with the First Nations people. The current treaty process has proven to be too slow for everybody involved, Canadians and First Nations. In order to fully realize our collective social and economic potential new ways must be found to reconcile First nations rights recognized by the courts with the Crown.

The Gitxsan want an agreement that recognizes their rights under section 35 of the Constitution to generate wealth on the 33,000 sq. km. of territory that they are connected to through oral history. They agree to participate fully in Canadian Society and pay their way without the Crown being a burden on them. In order to do this Canada and B.C. must change their mandate to be one that is mutually beneficial to all three parties.

I support the aspirations of the Gitxsan people and urge you to familiarize yourself with their proposal and do what you can to lend your support to their intentions.

Sincerely

